October 12, 2023

Councillor Morley,

On August 3rd, 2023 a letter was sent to you outlining several concerns expressed by community members in Humber Bay Shores. The Humber Bay Shores Condominium Association represents 19 condominium corporations, and three additional corporations will be joining in October.

The HBSCA has diligently worked to provide community activities to bring people together such as the Farmers' Market, The Annual Waterfront Festival, The Annual Golf Tournament and The Annual Waterfront Clean-Ups. The Humber Happenings magazine, which is published four times a year and our website keeps our community informed and updated with regard to what is happening in our community.

The HBSCA has always worked with our elected officials to bring about needed changes regarding the concerns expressed by our community.

We have not received a response from you which we would normally share with our HBSCA community representatives to be discussed at our monthly meetings which they share with their residents. Updates will also be provided in the next issue of the Humber Happenings magazine which will be published on November 7th and on our website.

Providing responses to all the expressed concerns is important to our community and we would appreciate a response outlining your position so that we can share it with our members.

We are including what was originally sent to you on August 3rd.

Jim Reekie President HBSCA